N City of Broken Arrow

Request for Action

File #: 19-409, Version: 1

Broken Arrow City Council
Meeting of: 5/7/2019

Title:
Presentation of Local Technical Assistance Program (LTAP) Road Scholar Certificates to
Streets and Stormwater employees Shawn Edwards, Nikolas Moler, John Terry, Jonathan
Brown and Will Remington

Background:

Shannon Sheffert of the OSU College of Engineering, Architecture and Technology would like to present LTAP
Road Scholar Completion Certificates to Shawn Edwards, Nikolas Moler and John Terry from the City’s
Stormwater Division and Jonathan Brown and Will Remington from the City’s Streets Division during the May
712019, City Council meeting.

The LTAP through OSU College of Engineering, Architecture & Technology offers a Road Scholars course the
Local Technical Assistance Program. This program is an educational certification series offered to county,
municipal, and tribal government elected officials and their employees. It presents courses related to the
technical aspects of planning, maintaining, and constructing roads and bridges at the local and tribal
government level. The series consists of eight courses that total 112 hours of instruction and laboratory
experience.

Shawn Edwards, Nikolas Moler, John Terry, Jonathan Brown and Will Remington have all successfully
completed this 112 hour program, and therefore, Shannon Sheffert would like to present them with their
certificates at the May 7™ 2019 City Council meeting and have their accomplishments recognized publicly.

Cost: $0

Funding Source: None

Requested By: Rocky Henkel, Director of Streets and Stormwater

Approved By: City Manager Office

Attachments:

Recommendation:

No action.

City of Broken Arrow Page 1 of 1 Printed on 4/26/2022

powered by Legistar™


http://www.legistar.com/

